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6th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The school has been allocated a further £1000 from the Greggs Foundation Hardship Fund.  Last year we 

submitted 37 applications and over £12,000 of washing machines, ovens, beds, grocery vouchers, bedding 

and school uniform vouchers were allocated to our families. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Greggs for stepping up and helping out! 

If you would like to be considered for a Greggs Hardship Fund please email the school office: 

office@newroad.cambs.sch.uk  or  telephone us on 01733 204422.   

Please make sure you include your contact phone number on any email or message. 

Like before, I will be assessing each application before asking Greggs for Funding.  I don’t like to ask too 

many questions, I will always believe what you tell me and I will never judge you.  There is a huge amount 

of trust involved. 

The £1000 we have from Greggs is our school’s hardship fund – please don’t ask to use it if you don’t need 

to. It’s a last resort for families really struggling. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Our best wishes, 

Mr Rob Litten 

Executive Headteacher 
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